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I am strongly opposed to the Bill to radically amend abortion laws in Queensland.
 
The existing Act provides protections which the Bill ignores and removes the right of those who have
 objections to abortions to refuse to participate in it.
 
Queensland and Queenslanders should reject this Bill in its totality.
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